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I'm Ryan Perkins, a resident of Keizer, OR. I actually live about six minutes away from the
Covanta waste plant. I'm writing to ask you to reject House Bill 4049, and not certify the
Covanta Marion plant for renewable energy credits. We're seeing a climate crisis unfold
around the globe, and Covanta Marion is one of Oregon's biggest CO2 producers. We need to
transition as quickly as possible from burning our waste and exacerbating already rising CO2
levels to carbon neutral or carbon negative solutions.

Please reject House Bill 4049.
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